
We are looking for a 
Associate (advocaat medewerker) 
Structured Finance
FIZ seeks 

What we have to o�er

About FIZ

Interested? 

A pro-active structured �nance associate attorney 
with 4-8 years of experience. The candidate should 
preferably have a strong background on structured 
�nance and securitization transactions with 
excellent technical skills in order to serve a primary 
role in drafting transaction documents and 
negotiating transaction terms and documentation. 
Will work closely with partners and our high-pro�le 
customer base to mostly assist leading mortgage 
sector companies.  A true team player who will also 
be encouraged to take an active role in the 
development of our boutique law �rm specialized 
in legal and strategic services. A completed Grotius 
Finance and Securities is a plus.  

We are looking for an associate to join our team, 
focusing on high-end structured �nance work in 
direct contact with our clients and being involved 
in every step of high-value transactions, from the 
beginning to closing. A unique opportunity for 
professional development within a close-knit team 
of multidisciplinary experts with decades of 
experience, intellectual rigour, excellence in law, 
highly competitive with teams at the biggest �rms.

The role also o�ers �exibility, creativity and 
accessibility in a niche law �rm with market-based 
conditions of employment. Career opportunities in 
growing to the position of partner are open for 
discussion. 

The unique combination of practice areas in 
Structured Finance, Restructuring, Recovery and 
Financial Regulatory Law makes FIZ the leading 
partner for all complex �nancial matters. We are 
well known for our strong track record in serving 
the Dutch mortgage sector. We are experts in 
business �nancing, wholesale and securitization 
transactions and the use of similar �nancing 
structures across multiple sectors.

Our structured �nance team brings an exemplary 
track record and an in-depth knowledge of asset 
management, credit management and debt 
restructuring. 

Please address your email application to Jurian 
Snijders (j.snijders@�zadvocaten.nl).  For any 
questions on the job o�ering please get in touch 
with Jurian as well (+31 6 4687 6792).

More information about  FIZ and our team: 
www.�zadvocaten.nl

We approach each transaction with a fresh 
perspective to deliver the most innovative and 
e�ective outcomes. Highly regarded for our 
expertise, we act alongside the specialized teams 
of the largest Dutch o�ces.


